Friday, August 4, 2023

Dear Village of Ridgeway Board of Trustees,

This letter is to formally notify you that I'm resigning as the Deputy Clerk for the Village of
Ridgeway. My last day will be Friday, August 25, 2023. It has been a pleasure working for the
Village of Ridgeway over the last two years. I've really enjoyed getting to know residents and
helping make Ridgeway a great place to live. To ease the transition after my departure, | am

happy to assist with any tasks during my final weeks on the job.

Sincerely,

Maggie Johnson
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